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2023 & 2024 Memorial 
Tower Climb

Even though the Tower Climb is still several months away,
we’re working hard behind the scenes to finalize items from the
2023 climb and plan for this year’s climb too.  

One thing we’ve really enjoyed from hosting the climbs is
getting to experience and witness the emotion, positive impact
and the community coming together on that day.  Seeing the
climbers as they tackle the impressive feat of climbing 110
floors and observing the vast support provided by family,
friends and the community alike...it is a really heartwarming
experience and one we’re grateful to take part in.  Thankfully, in
last year’s climb, we had several wonderful photographers & a
video team onsite to help capture the moments too.  We invite
you to relive that day with us now by scanning the QR codes to
see the collection of photos and our first video from the 2023
climb (more to follow).

As we look forward to the 2024 climb, we’re excited to
announce the date, and ask that you SAVE THE DATE as well:

Saturday, September 14, 2024

We will have many opportunities for individuals/groups or
companies to be involved with the climb again this year from
sponsorship & volunteering to sharing your company’s promo
items in the participant goody bags, etc.  So please reach out
to us if you’d like to participate in any way.  

General Inquiries: 
Valerie Farrell  - vfarrell@citycenterfw.com

Tiffany Hornick  - thornick@citycenterfw.com

Volunteer Coordinator: 
Karen Henderson - khenderson@citycenterfw.com
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GEM!
Hidden

La'Creamian® is located at 

215 W. 8th Street.

Being at City Center, we like to say that

you’re at ‘The Center of It All’.  A prime

location downtown, and surrounded by a

variety of dining and entertainment any

day of the week. Today we’d like to feature

La'Creamian®, an ice cream and coffee

shop that’s just as unique as Fort Worth

and they’re a short walk (or ride on Molly

the Trolley) away from the City Center

towers.  Being that they’re across the

street from the Sandman Hotel, they had

to close down unexpectedly for a few days  

but they are opening again this week.  

Let’s shower our neighbor with 

support - afterall, that is the 

Fort Worth way!

Please note: The City Center Garage 2 office is being
remodeled.  During construction, the Garage 2 office
personnel will be working out of the Garage 1 office
located at 201 Commerce Street on the 2nd level in
the garage.

As always, please feel free to reach out with parking
questions to our team at
ParkingServices@citycenterfw.com.

Have you ever wondered what’s behind these doors
in the Wells Fargo tower elevator bank?  Well, we’re
excited to share another change that’s taking place
inside City Center in just a couple short months.  We
are opening a conference area with 3 conference
rooms, each with state-of-the-art audio and visual
capabilities! We will share many more details about

the space in the coming months, but in the meantime
we wanted to enlist your help in deciding the name
for this area.  We’ve put our heads together and

collected these options - please hit the CLICK HERE
button to cast your vote for your favorite one!

City Center Boardroom

City Center Source

City Center Connection

The Boardroom at City Center

City Center Hub

Those who vote for the name that wins will be entered into a drawing to win 4 tickets & 2 parking
passes to the Dallas Stars game on February 17 at 2:00 pm.  The winner will be notified on February 13

& the conference area’s winning name will be shared in the February newsletter!

Garage 2:
Office Upgrades

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QC2KG3K
parkingservices@citycenterfw.com
https://www.instagram.com/lacreamian/
https://www.facebook.com/CityCenterFortWorth
https://www.instagram.com/citycenterfw/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/city-center-management-fort-worth/mycompany/?viewAsMember=true



